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24th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents,  

It is wonderful to have all our children back into school this week. It is 
natural for everyone to feel anxious after another long period of time 
out of school. However, just to reassure you we continue to keep our 
children safe in their class “bubbles” while focusing on a “Recovery” 
style curriculum that will help the children through fun and play to 
engage again with learning.  

At Saint Vincent de Paul we have been very fortunate to have minimal 
cases of COVID 19 in our school. To help us to maintain this we need 
your continued support in a few important ways: 

• Your child should not come to school any earlier than their 
allocated time, P4-P7 can go straight through to their class 
ONLY at 8.45am, Nursery at 9.00am ONLY through Legburn 
Street, and P1-P3 at 9.00am ONLY through the main school 
gate. Please do not come any earlier as this will cause 
congestion.  

• Parents should not be in school unless by prior appointment 
• If you need to speak to Mrs McVeigh or your child’s class 

teacher please contact the school by telephone, email or 
through SEESAW 

• Parents/Guardians/Carers are encouraged to wear face 
coverings in school grounds and when waiting to collect their 
children 

• Please practice safe, social distancing while dropping off or 
picking up your child from school 

• Please do not congregate at the school gates 
 

To reduce anxiety in your child 
please support your child by ensuring 
they attend every day. 
 

If you have any concerns or queries 
please do not hesitate to contact 

Watch your  

distance 

Wash your hands 

Wear a mask 
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St. Vincent de Paul Primary School 

Proposed School Holidays 2021/2021 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 

New term begins 
Monday 30th August 

2021 
  
Monday 30th  /Tues 31st 

August 
(School Finishes at 

12.00 
No school dinners) 

Wednesday 1st Septem-
ber 

( Full day) 
  

Halloween 
25th October – 29th 

October 
  

School reopens on 
Monday 1st November 

  
Last day of term is 

Wednesday 22nd Decem-
ber 

(School Finishes at 
12.00 

No school dinners) 
 
  
  

  
  
  
  

Christmas holidays 
23rd December – 4th 

January 
  

School reopens on 
Wednesday 5th January 
  

New term begins on 
Wednesday 5th January 

2022 
 

Half Term break 
14th February – 18th 

February 
  

School Reopens on Mon-
day 21st February 

 
  
  
  
  
  

St Patrick’s Day 
17th March and 

18th March 
(2 days) 

  
Last day of term is 

Thursday 14th 
 April 

(School Finishes at 
12.00 

No school dinners) 
 
  
  
  
 

Easter holidays 
15th April – 22nd April 

School Reopens Monday 
25th April 

New term begins on 
Monday 25th April 2022 
 
 

May Public Holiday 
2nd May (1 school day) 

 
 

May Bank Holiday 
30th May – 3rd June 

School reopens 
Monday 6th June 

 
  

Last day of term is 
Thursday 30th June 
(School Finishes at 

12.00 
No school dinners) 

  

 

 
 

  
 



SACRAMENT SUGGESTED DATES 

First Communion Wednesday 19th May 
Group One: 10.00 
Group Two: 12.00 

Confirmation Wednesday 2nd June 
Service of Light and Commitment 

Group One: 10.00 
Group Two: 12.00 

  
Wednesday 23rd June 

Confirmation 
Group One: 10.00 
Group Two: 12.00 

Sacramental Programme 2020/21 
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Click here to see full 

booklet.  

https://www.stvincentdepaulps.com/cmsfiles/items/securedocs/Whatjusthappenedbookletfinal.pdf
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https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond-northern-ireland
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From animals doing funny things, to slime-making and game-tutorials, the 
internet has lots of fun videos for children to enjoy. But the amount and 
availability of content online means that children may see something in-
appropriate. 
 
The internet is a public and open space where anyone can post and share 
content. This can be fun and entertaining for children, but it does mean 
your child may see something that is intended for adults. 
 
Click on the links below to find out what to do if you're worried your 
child might see something inappropriate online or what to do if they al-
ready have. 

Children love to watch videos and YouTube is always a firm favourite! 
But sometimes children can be exposed to videos that are not meant for 
them. YouTube Kids is a safer way for children to explore their inter-
ests. You can find more information about this on YouTube: what parents 
need to know . 

 
Remember, primary-age children should be supervised at all times when 
online. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/Im-worried-my-primary-aged-child-might-see-something-inappropriate-online/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/what-to-do-if-your-child-has-seen-something-inappropriate-online/
https://parentinfo.org/article/youtube-what-parents-need-to-know
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Online games are social activities, and most have features that allow 
children to chat with others whilst they play. 
 
For information about the positives of gaming, the risks of in-game chat 
and measures you can take to help protect them, watch this short video: 
In-game chat: a guide for parents and carers. (Click Below) 

The PEGI (Pan European Game Information) rating system can be a useful 
tool to help you decide what online games are appropriate for your child. 
 
For more information on the PEGI system and other factors to consider 
before deciding what’s suitable, read Gaming: what's appropriate for 
your child 

Gaming is popular with both children and adults and can help to cure that 
lockdown boredom! If your child is gaming, you may have some questions 
about how to keep them safer. If so, check out - gaming: what parents 
need to know. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_5-ij1jm9K8
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/gaming-whats-appropriate-for-your-child/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/gaming/
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Train Ms. Glover 
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Learning 

Train Ms. O’ Rawe 

 P1 
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Learning 

Train Ms. Jamieson 
P2 
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Learning 

Train Ms. McLaughlin 
P2 
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Learning 

Train Mrs. Lally 

P3 
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Learning 

Train Ms. King 

P4/5 
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Train Ms. Donnelly 

P4/5 
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Learning 

Train Ms. McFarlane 

P6/7 
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Learning 

Train Ms. Kearney 

P6/7 
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Primary 6/7 had a wonderful World Book Day, we tuned into an 
Interview with David Walliams, designed book covers and 
discussed the range of genres we enjoy delving into during our 
free time. Some of us even dressed up as our favourite 
characters! Roll on World Book Day 2022 in St. Vincent De 
Paul.   



Learning 

Train STAR 

AWARDS 

James Mooney 
McAleese 

P2J 

Star  

Awards 
 

Ruby Surgenor 

P3H 

Abigail Raju 

P4/5D 

Oliwia Fularczk 

P6/7W 

P3L 

Jack McFarlane 

P4/5G 

Contents Page 

Rosie Rooney 

P3L 



What did one cow say to  
the other cow?  

Moooove over. by      
Abigail 

Why couldn’t the      
bicycle stand up on it 
own? It was too tired. 
by Narina 

How does Darth 
Vader like his 
toast? On the dark 
side.  

How does a penguin 
make pancakes? With 
its flippers.  

What day do pota-
toes hate the 
most? Fry-day! 

Why is the goalkeeper 
wearing swimming 
shorts? Because he 
loves diving. by Niall 
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Why can’t Elsa have a 
balloom? Because she will 
let it go. by John 

What do Santa’s   
helpers eat to warm 
up?  

Elf-abet Soup  


